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AP-023-178, Bachelor of Music Program for Semesters  2 
 

BACKGROUND:   

This new program was originally approved by the Academic Senate on June 1 of 2016; 
at that time university-wide consultation was done and no concerns were raised.  
Subsequently, this program went to the Chancellor’s Office, where after much review it 
was determined that the Bachelor of Music was not sufficiently distinct from the current 
BA in Music, and hence the Chancellor’s Office would not be able to give this program 
its own CIP (“Classification of Instructional Programs”, 
https://nces.ed.gov/ipeds/cipcode/Default.aspx?y=55).  Since curricula must be 
structured in such a way as to ensure the ability of Chancellor’s Office personnel to 
enter the proper codes, the Music Department agreed to revise the program to have a 
more distinct code.  The Office of Academic Programs has reviewed the program and 
found it to be in compliance, and the Music Department indicates that they are satisfied 
with this curriculum. 

RESOURCES CONSULTED: 
Associate Deans 
Department Chairs 
Prof. Peter Yates (Chair, Music Department) 
Dr. Larisa Preiser-Huoy (Interim Associate Vice President for Academic Programs) 
 
DISCUSSION: 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
The AP committee recommends approval of the new Semester Program Bachelor of 
Music. 
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